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Hi Friend!

Here’s a quick roundup of the week in Council District 4. 

In The News: 

Beverly Press: Vibrant Views on Western

L.A. Daily News: City Leaders Urge Immediate Action Amid San

Fernando Valley Spike in Homelessness

L.A. Times: City Council Reverses Decision That Could Have Brought

250 Apartments to Cahuenga Pass

Rescission: Cahuenga Pass Zone Change 

On Friday, City Council took action on my motion to rescind a General Plan

Amendment and zone change of two parcels in the Cahuenga Pass. The proposed

250-unit development sat right in the center of an environmentally significant wildlife

corridor, adjacent to the two-lane Cahuenga Blvd and the already congested 101-

freeway. Equally important, the proposed changes moved forward without community

input. My office worked in lock-step with the affected community to ensure that all

voices are heard. You can find the motion, here.



A Call to Action on Homelessness

On Monday May 9th, 2016, my office, along with a coalition of Valley

Councilmembers, sent a letter to the Los Angeles Homeless Services Authority

(LAHSA) and the City Administrative Officer, Miguel Santana, to push for much

needed additional funding and resources to tackle the 35% increase in

homelessness in the San Fernando Valley.

Silver Lake Reservoir

In the summer of 2015, the Silver Lake Reservoir was taken offline and drained for

the installation of piping to connect to a replacement reservoir near Griffith Park. My

office is working with Councilmember Mitch O'Farrell and LADWP to ensure we

create a sustainable and environmentally conscious plan in refilling the reservoir. My

office will continue to work directly with the community to ensure we build consensus

on any proposed solution. 



Road Improvement Updates 

Road Improvement Project | May 14-15, Bureau of Street Services will be

repaving Edgemont St. from Hollywood Bl. to Santa Monica Bl.

LADWP Pole Replacement Work | May 16 9AM-3:30PM, Laurel Canyon

Bl. from Woodrow Wilson Dr. south to Lookout Mountain.

Street Resurfacing |  Week of May 15th, there will be street resurfacing throughout

Sherman Oaks. For more information, click here.

Planning Update

BMO/BHO | Public hearing notice and upcoming meetings: May 16th



Hollywood Community Plan Update | The City is requesting identification of

environmental issues and information that you or your organization believe should be

considered in the Environmental Report. Please join us at the upcoming public

scoping meeting on May 17th.

Pacific Bridge Concert

Join us to celebrate Asian Pacific American Heritage Month in LA's

premiere Pacific Bridge Concert -- a free outdoor and family-friendly concert that

invites some of the most renowned Asian Pacific American artists and entertainers

for an evening of live performances, fun, and food trucks on the steps of LA's City

Hall. You can RSVP here.



See the full list of upcoming community events, here.

To request funding for specific projects in your neighborhood, fill out this

request form and email it back to us at cd4.funding@lacity.org.

Let us know how we are doing. Visit my website and provide us your feedback.

Sincerely, 

David E. Ryu 

Councilmember 

http://davidryu.lacity.org/

Keep up with Councilmember Ryu on Twitter and Facebook: 
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